
HB 598 -- Nursing Home Administrators

Sponsor:  Sutherland

This bill changes the laws regarding the licensing of nursing
home administrators.  Every administrator’s license will expire
on June 30 following the year it was issued and every other year
thereafter.  An administrator seeking a renewal must file an
application during the month of May of the year of their renewal,
accompanied by a fee, as provided by rule, payable to the
Department of Health and Senior Services.  All licenses issued or
renewed during 2006 can be for either a one- or two-year term as
dictated by rule.


